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March 4, 2021

Dear AESD Families,

The following update is provided to keep you informed regarding
the Anaheim Elementary School District:

Return to In-Person Instruction
During a Special Board meeting, conducted on March 3, 2021, and
based on the declining COVID-19 case rates for Anaheim and
Orange County; the AESD Board of Education approved the
reopening of our schools for in-person instruction. The schedule
includes:

● April 12, 2021, Return to In-Person Schedule for students:
○ Preschool students return (1 day per week in person)
○ PK-6 SDC students return (5 days per week in person)
○ TK/K/1st/2nd Grade students return for blended

learning (2 days per week in person)
● April 19, 2021, Return to In-Person Schedule for students:

○ 3rd-6th grade students return for blended learning
(2 days per week in person)

● As part of our return to in-person instruction, principals will
provide information on COVID-19 testing that will be
available for students and staff prior to the April 12
reopening.

Next week, schools will send out a survey link for you to indicate
your intent to have your child return for in-person instruction or to
remain in virtual learning.

To keep you informed, principals will continue communicating
information on the return to in-person instruction. Additionally, you
will receive information in next week’s communication regarding
an AESD Town Hall taking place on Tuesday, March 16, 2021,
addressing our Return to In-Person Instruction.

Lunch Grab and Go - Fridays at the District Office
Please join us on Friday as there will be an opportunity for District
families to get a week’s worth of meals for each student. This
additional Grab and Go opportunity will take place from
10:30 am-12:00 pm at the District Office located at 1001 S. East
Street, Anaheim, CA 92805.
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Additional locations, days and times for the  7 day meal kits are listed below:

Our District will continue to monitor the guidance from the state and COVID-19 data for
Anaheim with a focus on the health and safety of our staff, students, and community.

Thank you for your ongoing support of the Anaheim Elementary School District. We look
forward to welcoming your child back to our campus for in-person instruction.  We wish
you continued safety and good health!

Sincerely,
Dr. Christopher Downing
Superintendent


